
 

SETRAC Injury Prevention Committee 
 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 
SETRAC, 1111 N Loop West, Suite 160, Houston, TX  77008 

 
Page 1 of 2 

  

 

 

1. WELCOME / INTRODUCTIONS 

The meeting was called to order and individual introductions 
were made. (Keyword: Stop the Bleed) 

  

 

DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
2. OLD BUSINESS 

 

• Falls Prevention Workgroup –This group meets monthly 
and the schedule is posted on the SETRAC website. The 
group is working with Texas A&M regarding a grant 
opportunity for AMOB classes.  

 
 
 
More information will be provided as 
available.  
 
  

 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting. 
 
  

 

• Death by Trauma Study – Deferred.   
 
 

• Intimate Partner Violence –Ms. Correa has started a 
training and has begun working with groups to provide 
education on how to provide proper IPV screening.  
 
 

• Period of PURPLE Crying – Deferred   
 

• Car Seat Safety – The next class will be held the week of 
June 18th.  

 

• Gun Safety – A suggestion was made develop a workgroup 
that will focus on Gun Safety Education. A sign-up sheet is 
available in the front of the room for those who are 
interested in being part of this workgroup.  

 

• 2018 Preparedness Coalition Symposium – The Injury 
Prevention booth will have the Virtual Dementia Tour set up. 
If you are available October 24th or 25th to help man the 
booth, please let Kat Samuel know.  

 
Deferred. 
 
 
If anyone is interested in the training, 
please contact 
npcorrea@texaschildrens.org.   
 
 
Deferred. 
 
For information, please contact Ms. 
Beckworth-klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org 
 
For more information, contact Ms. 
Beckworth: klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org  
 
 
 
Ms. Samuel will send out a request for 
those interested in joining the workgroup. 
No action items or recommendations. 
 

 
Standing.  
 
 
Standing.  
 
 
 
 
Standing. 
 
Standing.  
 
 
Standing. 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.    
 
 

mailto:npcorrea@texaschildrens.org
mailto:klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org
mailto:klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org


 

SETRAC Injury Prevention Committee 
 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 
SETRAC, 1111 N Loop West, Suite 160, Houston, TX  77008 

 
Page 2 of 2 

  

 

DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
A suggestion was made to have a table set up with the 
drunk googles as well.  

 
 

• Stop the Bleed – Ms. Vickers provided information 
regarding upcoming classes and projects. GETAC in May 
will be offering the Stop the Bleed.  
The group is working to create a live roster of instructors that 
will be made available to the committee members.  

 
Ms. Samuel and Ms. Vickers will reach 
out to Harris Health regarding the drunk 
goggles 
 
If you are an instructor, please email your 
contact information to Kat Samuel. 

 
Update will be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  

3       NEW BUSINESS 

• TXDot will be hosting a CarFit Class.  
 

 
Ms. Sarah Beth Abbott will provide more 
information when it is available.  

 
Closed.  

4       EDUCATION 

• If you would like your education documented in the 
minutes, please email your education to 
kat.samuel@setrac.org  

 
No action items or recommendations.  

 
Closed.  

 
         Next Meeting: 
         Thursday, June 14, 2018 
         9:00am to 10:30am 
         SETRAC, 1111 N. Loop West, Suite 160,  
         Houston, TX  77008 
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